Delaware Libraries Celebrate
National Summer Learning Week
(Dover, DE ) Delaware First Lady Tracey Quillen Carney,
Delaware Libraries, and United Way of Delaware join the
National Summer Learning Association (NSLA) in launching
National Summer Learning Week, a celebration dedicated to
elevating the importance of keeping kids learning, safe and
healthy every summer; ensuring young people return to school
ready to succeed.

Delawareans can embrace summer learning fun with a high-energy
show for children and their families featuring Antonio Rocha,
Storyteller, co-sponsored by the Delaware Division of the Arts
on Wednesday, July 8 at 10 a.m. Also, on Thursday, July 9 at 6
p.m., families will have a chance to celebrate their love of
reading with DJ Mike during Get Delaware Reading’s Family
Breaks. Plus, many more programs will be offered online by
Delaware libraries throughout the week and all summer long!
View the Calendar

“This summer, more than ever, it’s important to keep children
engaged in learning in ways that are creative and fun,” said
First Lady Tracey Quillen Carney. “Our libraries and their
partners—including families, the most important partners of
all—are finding innovative ways to appeal to kids’ curiosity
and energy this summer. A library card can help—a lot.”
At the onset of the pandemic, libraries launched online
library card registration for eBook check out, and now
Curbside Check Out is available for print books.

“For
more
than
40
years—for
generations
of
Delawareans—Delaware libraries have been cultivating reading
and learning passions, in multiple ways and in multiple
formats,” said State Librarian Dr. Annie Norman. “Whatever
your interest, whatever your talent, the library supports it.”
“Summer learning is even more critical today than it was
yesterday. Students are faced with a growing achievement gap
due to COVID and the summer slide. Now is a great time for
students and their families to continue to engage in
activities that nurture a love of learning, especially
reading,” said Schlonn Hawkins, director of Get Delaware
Reading, presented by United Way of Delaware. “United Way is
excited to be a part of programs that will help build the love
of learning within our students as they prepare for the
upcoming school year.”
For a full list of programs or to register for the Summer
Library
Reading
Program
visit
delawarelibraries.org/summerreading.
Delaware
libraries
encourage Delawareans of all ages to track their reading and
learning during the summer and throughout life. A variety of
tips, tools, and techniques for tracking individual interests
are available on the Unleash Inner Genius guide.
# # #
Summer arts programs are supported by the Delaware Division of
Libraries and, in part, by a grant from the Delaware Division
of the Arts, a state agency, in partnership with the National
Endowment for the Arts. The Division of Arts promotes Delaware
arts events on DelawareScene.com. The Delaware Division of
Libraries, a state agency dedicated to unleashing the
potential in all Delawareans in partnership with Delaware
Libraries and the Institute of Museum and Library Services,
offers
free
access
to
the
online
catalog
(delawarelibraries.org); Wi-Fi; computers/internet; eBooks;
programs/workshops; community partnerships; and more.

Founded in 1946, United Way of Delaware (UWDE) works to
advance the common good by focusing on three key areas: Early
Education, College and Career Readiness and Financial
Stability. UWDE is engaged in a long-term strategy to
eliminate the root causes of Delaware’s most pressing social
problems in New Castle, Kent, and Sussex counties. UWDE works
collectively with businesses, government, social service
agencies, academic groups, community organizations and
concerned individuals to establish positive, long-lasting
solutions for today and into the future. For more information
or to support UWDE, visit www.uwde.org, follow us on Twitter
@UnitedWayDE,
or
on
Facebook
at
https://www.facebook.com/UnitedWayofDelaware, or call
(302)
573-3717.
The National Summer Learning Association (NSLA) is the only
national nonprofit exclusively focused on closing the
achievement gap by increasing access to high-quality summer
learning opportunities. NSLA recognizes and disseminates what
works in summer learning, develops and delivers capacitybuilding offerings and convenes and empowers key actors to
embrace summer learning as a solution for equity and
excellence
in
education.
visit www.summerlearning.org.
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